
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES  
William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor               
Nashville, Tennessee  37243-1102 

 
April 15, 2021 
 
BOB CULLER, NATURALIST bobculler@kingsporttn.gov 
BAYS MTN PARK WATER SYSTEM 
853 BAYS MOUNTAIN PARK RD. 
KINGSPORT, TN   37660 
 
Re:  Compliance Status Notification - Public Notice Rule 

PWSID:  TN0002618 
 
Mr. CULLER: 
 
The Division of Water Resources appreciates the dedicated efforts of the BAYS MTN PARK WATER SYSTEM to 
meet the requirements of the Tennessee Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA).  After reviewing the records maintained 
by the Division, this water system was identified as being required to perform Public Notice(s) during the 2016 to 
2020 period.  After reviewing Division records, the Public Notice(s) have not been located. 
 
Specifically, on 8/3/2015 this water system was notified of a monitoring violation for TCR sampling, PN performed 

6 months late.. Based on the violation's Tier Level (Tier 3), Public Notice was required to be 
performed before 8/3/2016. 

 
If you believe the above Public Notice was performed as required, please provide documentation to our office within 
five (5) days of receiving this correspondence.  Failure to do so will indicate your agreement that the Public Notice 
violation(s) listed above are valid.   
 
Again, the Division would like to extend our appreciation for your efforts to maintain compliance with the Safe 
Drinking Water Act.  As always, our staff is available to assist you with any questions you may have.  Specific 
concerns regarding this letter should be directed to the JOHNSON CITY Field Office at (888) 891-8332. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Bagwell 
TN Division of Water Resources 
 
cc: JOHNSON CITY Field Office 
 Joshua Boggans  Joshua.Boggan@tn.gov 
 Jason Benton  Jason.Benton@tn.gov
 


